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The proposed tunnel is completely wrong for the area and will cause great damage to this precious site.

A much more environmentally friendly and economic solution would be to create a grassy bank adjacent to the
road nearest the stones and/or plant trees along the side of the road.

It is obvious to locals is that all English Heritage are interested in Is to prevent viewing the stones for free! They

have no interest in preserving the site.

Your faithfully,
Sandra Gregory






